
Author’s Response 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

We are very pleased to learn this decision and we sincerely thank the editor for having make 

it. We also thank the referee 1 for its positive point of view about our works. Regarding their 

suggestions, we have added a table of all abbreviations used at the end of the article. 

Best regards, 

L. Ferrer, C. Curt, JM. Tacnet. 


